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BULLETIN #8       December 2018

 

Temporary Long-Term Lane  

Reductions 

on Zenway Boulevard 

 

 

Starting on December 16, 2018 Zenway Boulevard between New 

Enterprise Way and Rainbow Creek Drive will be temporarily reduced from 

four lanes to two lanes. Only one lane in each direction will be open to 

traffic until Fall 2020. Traffic will be shifted to a temporary alignment on the 

south side of Zenway Boulevard while construction of the overpass starts 

on the north side. Access to Regional Road 99 (Highway 427 from Highway 

7 to Zenway Boulevard) will continue to be open but we recommend 

planning ahead as delays are anticipated.  

 

The reduction of lanes is necessary to construct the Zenway Boulevard 

overpass which is part of the Highway 427 Expansion project.   

Initially, you can expect to see works related to excavation and creating 

foundational support (pile driving) for the new structure along with the 

relocation of water and sanitary utilities.  

  

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this period of 

construction. Please reduce your speed through construction zones for the 

safety of all road users and our workers.  
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For more information regarding traffic disruptions, please visit our website 

at: http://427expansion.ca/wp/traffic-disruptions/. If you have any questions 

please email us at ask@427expansion.ca or call us at 1-888-352-8085.  
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